CARNAGHTS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Principal: Mr G. Murray Tel/Fax: (028) 2589 1403

E-mail: info@carnaghtsps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk

Website: https://carnaghtsps.weebly.com/



5th February 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As we approach the half-term break, I wanted to take the opportunity to remind you of the dates of school closures over this period and give you some information on our PTA fundraiser, 'Break the Rules' Day.

School Closures

The last day for this half-term is Thursday 8th February. The school will be closed to children from Friday 9th February to Friday 16th February (inclusive). We will start our new half-term on Monday 19th February.

Break the Rules Day

This Thursday, 8th February, the PTA have organised a 'Break the Rules' fundraiser. There is a separate slip on which you and your child can select the rules they intend to break, at a cost of £1 per rule, and return to the class teacher. You can choose as many of these as you wish and the money should be paid through the payment item set up on ParentPay.

Cool for School Photographs

The arranged date for the school photographs by 'Cool for School' is Tuesday 20th February 2024. We are awaiting further information from the company and will update you as we receive details.

Yours sincerely,

G Murray - Principal